From: Carol Oswald

To: Council

Cc: Dennis Oswald

Subject: Big Walnut Trail Section 5

Date: Thursday, August 06, 2015 4:00:18 PM

To Karen Angelou, Ryan Jolley, Tom Kneeland, Brian Larick, Jamie Leeseberg, Stephen Renner, Michael
Schnetzer:

We citizens of Gahanna have repeatedly expressed our desire for recreational trails that connect our community.
We have seen how these trails have enhanced the quality of life in local communities like Dublin and Westerville.

This project serves all the people of Gahanna. The Big Walnut Trail complex with Creekside as the trail hub offers
us a degree of community connectivity and commercial potential that even Dublin and Westerville lack.

We reaffirm our strong support for the continuing development of the Big Walnut Trail through section 5, as voted
and approved at the July 20th meeting of City Council.

We encourage you to do the right thing and reconfirm your support for this important project.

Carol and Dennis Oswald
Gahanna residents
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